
This Week’s Activities 
 

Sunday, Apr. 7 
8:30 a.m. 
9:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 
11:00 a.m. 
4:00 p.m. 

Pastor Chris on Vacation, Food Pantry Sunday 
Adult Sunday School 
Worship Service, Nursery 
Coffee Fellowship, NO Joyful Noise Rehearsal 
Sunday School for All Ages 
KYG (KirkWood Youth Group) 

Monday, Apr. 8 Pastor Chris on Vacation 

Tuesday, Apr. 9 Parking Lot Repaving (No parking until afternoon) 

Wednesday, Apr. 10 
9:00 a.m. 

10:15 a.m. 
10:30 a.m. 
6:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

 
Gentle Yoga 
Outreach Committee Meeting 
Linus Group 
Handbell Choir/Worship Band Rehearsals 
Worship Choir Rehearsal, Beautiful Mess 

Thursday, Apr. 11 
10:00 a.m. 
6:30 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

 
Feeding the Homeless – First Pres. Hampton 
Bible Study – Sweers, Stepping Stones 
Women’s Small Group 

Friday, Apr. 12 
7:15 a.m. 

 
Men’s Prayer Group 

Saturday, Apr. 13 
11:00 a.m. 

 
KirkWood Walking Group at Fort Monroe 

Sunday, Apr. 14 
8:30 a.m. 
9:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 
 

11:00 a.m. 
 

4:00 p.m.  

H.O.P.E. Offering 
Adult Sunday School 
Worship Service, Nursery 
Biscuit Sunday/Coffee Fellowship,  
Joyful Noise Rehearsal 
Sunday School for All Ages, UNITE Meeting, 
New Members Seminar 
UNITE Parents’ Dinner Out 

 

WELCOME 

KirkWood Presbyterian Church 

Sunday April 7, 2024 

 
 

KirkWood Presbyterian Church 
A Christian Community Growing Together, Knowing, Loving, and 

Serving Christ, to Make Him Known to All 
 

 

CONTACT US 

1209 Hampton Hwy. 

Yorktown, VA  23693 

757-766-0343 (office) 

office@kirkwoodpcusa.org  
 

Pastor Chris Shearer 

pastorchriskwpc@gmail.com 
Please see the full church calendar online. 

mailto:office@kirkwoodpcusa.org
mailto:pastorchriskwpc@gmail.com
https://kirkwoodpcusa.org/events/


Order of Worship 

 
 

 

Song “Shout to the Lord”  

Welcoming Each Other  

Announcements   

Affirmation of Faith – The Apostles’ Creed  

Opening Prayer   

Song “Because He Lives (Amen)”  

Hymn #122 “Thine Is the Glory”  

Congregational Prayer   

Children ages 3 – 2nd grade dismissed for Glory Time 

Sermon Road to Emmaus Pastor Don McLean 

Song “Living Hope”  

The Sacrament of the Lord’s Table  

Solo “The Lord’s Prayer” 
Albert Hay Malotte Carolyn Horton, Soprano 

Song “Let the Praises Ring”  

Benediction  Pastor Don McLean 

 

This Week’s Prayer Requests 
 

Dominique C. 
Jerry D. 
Betty D. 
David D. 
Ruth D. 
Yun Suk K. 
Mike M. 
John R. 
Hans S. 
El S. 
Donna S. 
Jane S. 
Regine T. 
Ada W. 
Pepper W.  

Linda B.’s brother, Dan 
Elaine D.’s daughter, Kim 
Jerry & Janet D.’s daughter, Jill 
Betty D.’s brother, Thomas 
Betty D.’s sister, Madelyn 
Toni F.’s brother, Jeff 
Al & Candee G.’s son 
Regina H.’s parents 
Jeane H.’s husband, Stan 
Jo Ann K.’s daughter, Teresa 
Ron K.’s mother, Earla 
Art & Jody P.’s daughter, Alise 
Bob & Christine P.’s son, Justin 
Charlie R.’s dad, Herman 
Kim R.’s father, Jim 
Jane S.’s granddaughter, Evie 
Lisa W.’s mother  

 

 

 
  

Prayer Requests and Special Needs 

Fill out one of the blue prayer cards in the pews and place it in 

the Offerings & Prayer Requests box, call/email the church 

office, or type your prayer request when you Check In online 

and the request will be published in the Monday Memo email. 



 

VOLUNTEERS FOR THE CRAFT FAIR 2024 
KirkWood is hosting our second “Craft Fair” on 
Saturday, April 20th, from 10am to 2pm, with Food 
Trucks and a craft activity booth for children!  We 
expect over 30 crafters, and we need some KirkWood 
volunteers to help run the show.  What a great 
opportunity to meet and greet our neighbors, share 
God’s love and see the beautiful handiwork. 
 
Volunteers are needed from 8am to 4pm.  We have 
divided the tasks into 1 and 2-hour shifts so you can 
help out and also visit the booths.  Volunteers are 
needed to Set Up, Help at the Outreach Tent, Help at 
the Kids Craft Tent, Monitor the Food Court, Assist 

Visitors with Parking, Drive the KW Van, and Take Down the site.  Sign up in the 
narthex and in the Fellowship Hall after service.  See Arba Williamson, Toni Fisher, 
or Lew Goodman if you have questions.   
 

 

 
 

This morning’s sanctuary flowers were donated by Nancy R. 
 In Celebration of Dennis & Nancy's 50th Anniversary 

Announcements 
 

 

The church parking lot will be repaved on Tuesday, 
April 9th and you will not be able to park in the lot 
until the afternoon. 
 
 
 

 
 

Pastor Chris is on vacation and will return to the office on Tuesday, April 9th. 

 

 
 
Biscuit Sunday: It’s time again to break out your 
favorite recipe for biscuits or other breakfast 
treats! We had a lot of variety this past October 
and we look forward to another great eating event 
after the worship service on April 14th.  No need 
to sign up.  Just bring yourself and goodies to the 
fellowship hall for a time of fellowship and good 
vittles. 
 
 
 
Feeding the Hungry - KirkWood has a monthly mission opportunity at First 
Hampton Presbyterian Church to feed the homeless from 10am - 12:30 on the 2nd 
Thursday.  Volunteers will join with First Hampton volunteers to prepare 45-50 bag 
lunches and hand them out.  First Hampton purchases all the food and 
supplies.  Two (2) volunteers are needed each month. The SignupGenius link is 
rebrand.ly/2ndHamptonlunch. 

 
 

Flower Ministry 

Each week, volunteers take the sanctuary flowers and make 

several small arrangements to be taken to the sick and shut in. If 

you would like to volunteer to make flower arrangements after 

service on Sunday you can sign up at  online by clicking here. 

If you would like to donate sanctuary flowers, you can sign up  

online here (or call/email the office to sign up).  2024 dates are 

available online. You can dedicate flowers for a special occasion 

or in memory/honor of someone.  Flower arrangements are $35.00 

per week.  You can pay online by clicking here or send a check 

with "Flowers" on the memo line. 

 

2nd Annual 
Craft Fair 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090B49A9A92EA7FD0-46080856-2ndthursday#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040849A4AB2A1-kirkwood#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050D45ABAA2CA5FE3-kirkwood
https://secure.myvanco.com/L-Z213/home


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Foundations for the Future 

New Roof --     Repaved Parking Lot --  

Thanks to all who gave so generously to KirkWood’s Foundations for the Future 

Campaign. 

We want to complete this fundraising effort and look forward to planning future 

projects to maintain and enhance our church facility to best serve our community. 

If you are still considering a commitment to Foundations for the Future, please let 

us know your intent by completing a commitment card or sending your donation 

with a note indicating your support for Foundations for the Future. The last project 

included in this campaign is an evaluation of the sound system in the sanctuary to 

better serve in-person and on-line worshippers. Let’s get this accomplished by 

year-end 2024! 

 

 

New Members Seminar on April 14, 11:00 AM 

Ready to plug into community, relationship-building, and ministry here at 

KW?  Want to learn more about the whole “membership” thing, no 

commitment required? 
 

 

 

KirkWood Walking Group going to Ft. Monroe 

Last month we were rained out, but this month, 

we’re going back to the fort!  The KirkWood 

Walking Group is returning to Ft. Monroe on 

Saturday, April 13 at 11:00 am. We will walk on 

the beautiful boardwalk, and we’ll also explore 

some of the historic parts of Ft. Monroe. As 

always, there will be options for walking between 

1 and 4 miles. Nobody walks alone. 

 

Following the walk, those who would like to stay 

can join us at Oozlefinch Brewery for some 

beverages and food (bring chairs). This outing is 

a great opportunity to enjoy nature, the great 

outdoors, and enjoy each other’s company. We 

will meet at the Oozlefinch parking lot at 11:00 am.  If you have any 

questions, contact Janet Knight at 757-303-4253 or Bruce Knight at 757-303-

4253.  See you at the fort! 
 

KirkWood Silver will enjoy lunch together at The Vineyards in Kiln Creek on 
Thursday, April 18th. Arrive at the restaurant by 11:30 AM. Sign up in the Narthex 
through Tuesday, April 16th. If you need more information, contact Wanda Birch 
(757-868-8651) or wandjbirch@verizon.net. 
 
 
 

KirkWood Dining Partners (that's anyone who likes to 

dine together and socialize!) will be going to 185 

Restaurant in Poquoson on Friday, April 19 at 6:00 pm. 

We need to order ahead of time and menu options 

can be found on the sign-up sheet in the foyer. 

Contact Cindy Williamson (cwillic114@gmail.com) with 

any questions. 
 
 

The flamingos 

are coming… 

mailto:wandjbirch@verizon.net
mailto:cwillic114@gmail.com

